
We would also like to welcome 
you to our hunter dinners, one 
each on opening day in Bronte, 
Robert Lee, Blackwell, and 
Ballinger; and another on 
November 11 in Sterling City 
(see related ads and stories in this 
publication for more 
information).  These festivities 
are provided for our area hunters 
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This event is a fundraiser to 
support the Bronte Volunteer 
Fire Department.

The menu will consist of  deer 
and elk sandwiches, smoked 
sausage, beans, soft drinks, 
amazing desserts and much 
more.  Serving will begin at 11 
am and go until 2 pm.  It will be 
held at the “Rusty Bell” at 114 S. 
State in Bronte (across from the 
post office).

If  you haven’t eaten the variety 
of  wild game sandwiches and 
sausages prepared at Bronte, 
don’t miss this opportunity to 
sample some of  these excellent 

meats.  In previous years, the 
menu has also included 
rattlesnake and other exotic wild 
game cooked on the grill for your 
sampling pleasure.

Robert Lee’s Vision with a 
Purpose will sponsor the Bob 
Wrinkle Memorial Hunters BBQ 
on Saturday evening, November 
4.  Free to area hunters, the 
barbecue will take place at the 
rec hall in the county park in 
Robert Lee.

The supper will include plenty 
of  barbecued brisket and 

It is our great pleasure to 
welcome you, the hunter and/
or fisherman, to Coke and 
surrounding counties.  We know 
you have a choice about where 
to spend your hunting and 
fishing dollars, and we 
appreciate your decision to 
patronize our local merchants 
and landowners in our area.

as a way of  expressing our 
appreciation for your continued 
support.  

Once again, let us welcome 
you to our area of  the state.  
Our landowners and merchants 
have made a strong 
commitment to ensure your stay 
will be a memorable one.  We 
would also like to wish you 
much success with your sporting 
efforts in our area during your 
stay.

Coke and Runnels Counties 
will each offer barbecues to 
show our appreciation to you, as 
hunters, who choose to spend 
your recreational time in our 
counties.  Sterling County will 
serve you delicious fajitas and 
Blackwell puts on an old 
fashioned fish fry!  Each of  the 
meals is discussed below, in 
chronological order. 

The 24th annual Hunters’ 
Wild Game Barbecue Lunch is 
once again slated for Bronte, this 
year on Saturday, November 4, 
opening day of  the deer season.  


